
Notice for Hostel Boarder 

Hostel accommodations are available from 16/11/2021 12noon. 

First, Boarders have to report to the Vice-Principal for getting room no. 

Boarders will bring their bedding, Rice Plate, Glass, Bucket, and their necessary 

garments and medicines. 

On 16 November boarders will get dinner and from the next day they will get Tiffin, 

lunch and dinner. 

Guardian and Local guardian must present on 16t" November with their recent passport 

size photograph.

Boarders who did not submitted all documents at the time of hostel fees payment they 

are directed to submit those papers on that day. 

Vice-Principal 
Vice-Principal 

Asansol Gils' College 
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